
 

 

 

VILLAGE OF GURNEE 

PLANNING & ZONING BOARD MEETING 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Gurnee Planning & 
Zoning Board slated for Wednesday, July 5, 2023 has been 
cancelled due to lack of quorum. All scheduled agenda items will 
be re-scheduled to the next regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Gurnee Planning & Zoning Board on Wednesday, July 19, 2023, 
beginning at 7:30 P.M. at the Gurnee Village Hall, 325 North 
O’Plaine Road.   

 

DATED: June 30, 2023 

                                                                     
David Ziegler 
Director of Community 
Development 

 


